
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Southern Housing Region 

Columbia County 

112 East Edgewater Street, Portage, Wisconsin 

November 3, 2021 

11:15 a.m. 

 
The Southern Housing Region is holding a Public Hearing to review comments from the public regarding the Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Housing Program.  The public is invited to respond to activities under the current CDBG 
Program. 
 
The agenda for the public hearing is: 
 
1. Review the current CDBG program activities: 

a. Program Progress 
b. Program Goals 
c. Questions/Suggestions 

 
Residents of the Southern Housing Region are encouraged to attend, especially residents with low to moderate incomes.   

 
The meeting room is handicapped accessible.  Persons needing additional accessibility accommodations should contact 

the Columbia County RLF/Housing Office at (608) 742-9645. 


